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	Abberley Hall Cross Country Relays - Sunday 3rd February 2019

	Dear Parents,
 

Yours child has been selected to represent the school at the 27th Abberley Hall Cross Country Relays at 2.30pm on Sunday 3rd February.
 

The boys and girls will race together, but in separate competitions and will each do a leg of 1.2km. The course is usually hilly and muddy.
 

Children will need to wear their P.E. kit although they will be given a school cross country vest to wear.  They should also have their school tracksuit, drink and perhaps a change of footwear (spikes / football boots/ trainers should be worn). Because of the likely cold temperature, wearing the school skin or extra layers, including gloves, is advisable.
 

A minibus will be provided and will depart from school at 12.30pm. If you would prefer to meet us directly at Abberley Hall, I ask you to meet us there at 1.30pm. The postcode for Abberley Hall is WR6 6DD.
 

I anticipate we will return to school at 5.15pm.
 

Please could you indicate your availability by clicking on the following link and submitting your form via Firefly https://herefordcs.fireflycloud.net/letters-to-parents/abberley-hall-cross-country-relays---sunday-3rd-february by Wednesday 30th January.
 

Should you have any further questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact me via s.turpin@herefordcs.com
 

Yours sincerely,
 

Stuart Turpin
Head of Games and PE
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